
Committee is confident that our major financial institutions will remain in Canadian 
hands.

22. The pending federal financial-institution legislation should incorporate Canadian 
ownership as one of the principal goals of financial sector policy and the exercise of 
ministerial discretion under the Acts governing financial institutions should reflect 
this goal.
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